
 
 

 

The mission of Saint Brigid School, in partnership with 
family, parish and community, is to educate and 
encourage students to reach their fullest potential – 
mind, body and spirit – in an environment of support, 
understanding and Christian values. 
 

Lord, we pray for the protection of our 
students. We ask that you would 
guard their hearts and their minds in 
Christ Jesus, that you would wrap 
them up in Your love, and deliver 
them from all evil.  
 
Lord, we pray that you would give 
them great enthusiasm for their 
studies. May you inspire them each 
and every day. May each class bring 
fresh inspiration to their work. May 
each moment be filled with the energy 
they need for their tasks.  
 
Lord, we pray that they would know 
the hope to which they are called, that 
their lives would be transformed by 
revelation from Heaven, that You 
would inspire their direction, and 
gently lead them into their destiny.  
 
Amen 
 

Prayer for Students 
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Popcorn Tuesday is back 

School Happenings 

Community Announcements By popular demand, Popcorn Tuesday 
is back. The first Popcorn Tuesday is 
Sept. 27. Students are asked to order 
their popcorn in the morning, so Mr. 
Steve knows how much to make. Other 
Popcorn Tuesday dates include Nov. 
22, Jan. 24, Feb. 28, March 28, April 
25, and May 23. Popcorn is 50 cents a 
bag. 
  

School pictures are scheduled for 9:30 a.m. 
Wednesday in the open area. Please make sure 
students are turning in the picture forms with money if 
you wish to order school pictures. Students need to 
come wearing their Sunday best. 
 
Tuesday, Sept. 27 is our Bishop’s Mass. The Mass 
begins at 10:30 a.m. All are welcome to attend. 
 
The Room Parent meeting is scheduled for 
Thursday, Sept. 29 in the Open Area afterschool. 
We invite all parents who are interested in being head 
room parents and room parents to attend to learn 
more. 
 
The K-5 Open House is scheduled for 6 p.m. 
Thursday, Oct. 6. Parents and students are invited to 
visit with teachers and learn more about what’s going 
on in the classroom. 
 
Save the date for Nov. 5. Saint Brigid Catholic School 
is hosting a beer and wine tasting event in the 
Cardinal Hickey Parish Hall at 7 p.m. The event is 
called S.T.E.M. Party which stands for Sip Taste Eat 
and Mingle. Tickets are $25. Silent auction items will 
be available. Proceeds will go to fund STEM-related 
programs within the school that include the robotics 
club, science club, and computer lab.  
 
 
 
 
The next Knights of Columbus Pancake Breakfast 
will be on Sunday, Oct. 2, 10:00-11:30. Cost: $7.00-
adults, $4.00-children (6-13 yrs.) free for children 
(5yrs and under). $20.00 per family. Proceeds go to 
support Saint Brigid School and the Diocesan 
Seminarians. Come eat breakfast with your friends 
after 9 o’clock Mass! 
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Student Council News 

Athletics Important dates 

PTO News 

 
  

There are two girls’ basketball teams this year.  
 
The 5/6 grade team is as follows: 
 
Ava Friedman  Sophia Berlanga 
Lauren VanSumeren Eden Friedman 
Clara Allington  Cheryl Fritz 
Raegan Woodiwiss  Emma Dodick 
 
Coaches: Sarah VanSumeren & Kathy Fritz 
 
The Middle School team is as follows: 
 
Erin Murphy  Rachael Cain  
Camille Wardin Claire VanSumeren 
Emma Murphy Alli Miller 
Olivia Miller  Vivian Deeth 
 
Coaches: John Dawson &  Jerry Cain 
 
This year’s Pom Pon team includes: 
 
Vivian Deeth   Delaney Lovely  
Cheryl Fritz  Magda Turowska 
Tianna Vajcner  Olivia Miller 
Alli Miller  Claire VanSumeren 
Jenna Nyman  Faith O’Connor 
Monica Thill  Maeve Crawford 
Camille Wardin  Campbell Annelin 
Mariana Etienne  Nadia Malkowski  
 
Coaches: Katie McMahon, Corie VanSumeren 

We have 11 5th grade students running for 
Student Council office. This Wednesday 
morning at 8:15 a.m., students will do their 
speeches. Election Day is Friday. The offices 
include President, Vice President, Secretary, 
and Treasurer. Good luck to all students 
running. 

This year’s PTO officers are Rachel Miller, 
President; Scott Keyes, Vice President; 
Kara Malkowski, Secretary; and Michelle 
Deeth, Treasurer. All parents are welcome 
to attend the PTO meetings. The next 

one is 6:30 p.m. Sept. 26 in Room 8.  

Sept. 21: Student Council speeches 
at 8:15 a.m. in CHPH;  
School pictures in the Open 
Area at 9:30 a.m.; Robotics 
at 6 p.m.; 5/6 grade girls 
basketball (Home) at 6 
p.m.; MS girls basketball 
(Home) at 7 p.m. 

 
Sept. 22:  Science Club at 3:15 p.m. 
 
Sept. 23:  8:30 a.m. Mass (7th grade); 

Student Council Election 
Day; Robotics at 6 p.m. 

 
Sept. 24:  5/6 Girls basketball (at 

Nouvel Elementary) at 10 
a.m. 

 
Sept. 26:  PTO meeting 6:30 p.m.  
 
Sept. 27:  Bishop’s Mass at 10:30 

a.m. (6th grade); Popcorn 
Tuesday afterschool 

 
Sept. 28: Student council meeting 

3-3:45 p.m.; Robotics at 6 
p.m. 5/6 Girls basketball (at 
Nouvel Elementary) at 6 
p.m. 

 
Sept. 29:  Room Parent Meeting at 3 

p.m.; Science Club at 3:15 
p.m. 

 
Sept. 30:  Uniform Rebellion Day (MS 

only) 


